
 
 

 

 

 

Haddam Park & Recreation Commission 

Town of Haddam 

30 Field Park Drive 

Haddam, CT 06438 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

The Regular Meeting 
 

of the  
 

Haddam Park & Recreation Commission  
 

Scheduled for September 8, 2022  
 

has been postponed.  
 
 
 
 

This Meeting will be rescheduled and  
held on a new date to be announced. 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jen O’Neal 
Chairman 


